
Dear friends! 
 
We are looking for a not Spanish partner (one or more) for a 
project which we would like to present to the European 
Commission under a programme called "Progress". Progress 
is the EU´s employment and social solidarity programme.  
 
Currently the European Commission is looking for proposals 
for social experiments, which are for example innovative 
projects related to the transition from institutional care to 
alternative forms of care for persons with disabilities.  
 
We were thinking about a project of a group home for 
deafblind persons, but we are also open to other ideas. 
Maybe you have been considering something similar in your 
country and would like to start a pilot project.  
 
These projects are co-financed by the European Commission 
with 80% and should last between 1 and 2 years. Projects 
have to be submitted to the European Commission till 31 
August 2010, so if you are interested please let me know as 
soon as possible.  
 
I hope that you are enjoying the summer and looking forward 
to seeing several of you soon! 
 
Ricard Lopez 
EDbN 

 


